
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
November 12, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian: 
 
I write to inform you that the Minister of Education has added three additional inservice 
days to the current school year. Two of those days will be scheduled before the winter 
break. There will be no classes: 
 

Friday, November 27th 
 

Friday, December 11th  
 
The third professional development day will be scheduled in the new year. 
 
These days are an important opportunity for our staff to engage in professional learning 
in order to become better at what they do. 
 
It is also important to note that the restoration of these professional development days 
simply puts back in place the school calendar that we’ve traditionally had where there are 
ten professional development days between Labour Day in September and June 30th. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and your continued support for the work of our school 
staff this year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian P. O’Leary 
Superintendent 
 
BPO/dlh 

SEVEN OAKS SCHOOL DIVISION 
830 Powers Street 

Winnipeg, MB. R2V 4E7 
204-586-8061 

 


